Awards and Recognition Committee
2nd Quarter 2025 Project Spotlight Award Winners

Alabama Chapter/Birmingham LMC – “The Pantry” at Wenonah High School

The Project Leaders for this project learned that Wenonah High School in Birmingham, Alabama was in need of items for “The Pantry”, which is a Ministry that serves underserved students. These students come to school needing clothes to wear and personal hygiene items. Sometimes they
even need to take a shower before going to class. Often times students are given
food to take home for the weekend.
On April 7th, the Birmingham Life Member Club (BLMC) visited Wenonah High School and brought items for “The Pantry” such as soap, shower gel, deodorant, toothpaste, toothbrushes and feminine products for girls. They also purchased jeans, t-shirts, socks, and underwear for boys and girls. Some of our members also donated additional hygiene items and clothes.

The Birmingham Life Member Club was glad to help meet the needs for these underserved students. We also feel that this will impact their academic performance.
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